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I oppose this bill because it is another reach to push an agenda at the expense of the 

rights of thousands of others. This will negatively impact the lifestyle of many local 

boaters. Boating on the willamette has brought together people of all ages, 

backgrounds, political beliefs, etc. It is a great way to get kids outside, and make 

memories for the whole family. This bill strip that away.  

Most importantly, this bill will be detrimental to several small businesses in the area. 

In a time where we have all realized how fragile this can be, as well as how much of 

important role small businesses are for the diversity and economy for the city.  

I know there are a lot of things to consider in these situations, but this is an easy one! 

Do what’s right for our community and our younger generations and throw this bill the 

heck out. Let everyone have their fun. 

Thanks for your time.  


